
To: Chair Rep.Nathanson, Vice-Chair Findley, and members of the 
committee

For the Record my name is Anne Nesse, Director 
http://SustainableEconomiesNW.com

I am testifying in favor of HB 2154. This Law has obvious advantages for a 
more sustainable economy in Oregon, assuring a supply of revenue that is much needed since the 
new TCJA (tax cuts and jobs act) was passed. I applaud your committee for realizing that those 
individuals who are in higher income brackets do not need extra tax deductions, when so many 
Oregonians are struggling to make ends meet.

Thank you,
Anne Nesse 
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